

News Letter April 2022

MOLDOVA – UKRAINE

Dear Friends and Supporters,





Here the refugees are received in the Baptist church in Ceadir Lunga, where they also are served food.

A Warm thank you for all your support and generosity.

Write MOLDAVA on the payment if you want your gift to go there.

Greetings from the SB Foundation and all of us board membergs,

Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger

Stiftelsen Brödet/the SB Foundation BG 900-4201, PG 90 04 20-1, Swish 1239004201

Org.no: 802401-2844, www.stiftelsenbrodet.se,

e-mail: kontakt@stiftelsenbrodet.se Postal address: Stiftelsen Brödet, Att. L.Åkerlund, Grev Turegatan 64, SE- 114 38 Stockholm, Sweden, Tel: +4670-2545233

Ge en gåva

Board: Lena Åkerlund, board, Roger Arvidsson, secr., Arne Wikström, Deputy: Ivar Boman, Elisabeth Kedland Hofberg



